MINUTES

HART COUNTY BOARD OF FAMILY AND CHILDREN SERVICES

The regular monthly meeting of the DFCS Board was held Wednesday, January 30, 2013 at 4:00 p.m. in the DFCS Board room.

Attending were Melissa Green, Shelvy Myers, John Williamson, Earnestine White and County Director Mark Akridge.            

The minutes from November 2012 meeting were read and approved.  The monthly county expenditures report was discussed and approved.
The Office of Family Independence and Social Services reports were discussed.

Director’s report:
Director’s report:

· The Director shared information concerning the increase in food stamp caseloads from around the state.  From June 2007 – June 2012, Hart County’s food stamp caseload increased 95%.  

· The Director discussed the new Business Operations Process (BOP) scheduled to begin March 2013 in Region 2.    

· Several new OFI positions have been advertised in the Region. 

· The Director shared a news article concerning the DHS Commissioner’s request for more caseworkers.        

Meeting adjourned.  

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 27, 2013 at 4:00 p.m.  
__________________________


__________________________

        Board Representative



         DFCS Representative
